
LETTER FROM THE EDITOR 
 
Greetings, 
 
It is a great pleasure to present the 7th volume of the ACET Journal of Computer Education 
and Research. In this volume, a wide array of computer-related articles is presented. These 
articles give us a glimpse into the world of computer education and research by discussing 
ideas and best practices, by introducing new pedagogy and theories, by presenting research findings, 
and by providing practical advice for computer educators. 
 
The ACET Journal of Computer Education and Research is a double-blind peer-reviewed 
academic journal published by ACET, the Association for Computer Educators in Texas. All 
articles in this volume of the journal are available online via the EBSCO database 
(www.ebscohost.com), which can be accessed through universities and proprietary libraries worldwide. 
 
The journal acceptance review process involves a minimum of two double-blind peer reviews, 
where neither reviewer is aware of the identities of the authors nor the authors aware of the 
identities of the reviewers. Those papers that are deemed of sufficient quality are accepted for 
publication in the ACET Journal of Computer Education and Research. 
We invite you to join our efforts in producing future publications of the ACET Journal of 
Computer Education and Research by submitting computer-related articles and getting 
involved as reviewers. 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
The Editor, 
 
Samer Hijazi 
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